
Oklahoma School for the Blind
Short Term Programs

Oklahoma School for the Blind (OSB) Short Term Programs are designed to provide
Expanded Core Curriculum concepts in Braille, Assistive Technology (AT), Independent
Living Skills (ILS), Orientation & Mobility (O&M), and compensatory skills training for
Blind and Visually Impaired Students in Oklahoma.

Classes offered through this program include:

● Weekday classes
Students will have time to receive Short Term Program Instruction and Training, 
with alotted time to complete their  current assignments from their home school 
district so they do not fall behind in their studies.

● Distance Learning Classes
Students meet virtually with an instructor from OSB to learn how to complete a 
new skill and then have independent time to work on the skill before 
following up instruction and training with the instructor.

To apply for a Short Term program, please contact 
Samantha Charles at scharles@osb.k12.ok.us by April 14, 2022.

Remaining SY 2021-2022 Dates: May 2, 3, 9 & 10.
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